From: "Holthuijzen, Toni" <THolthuijzen@idahopower.com >
To: ""kreese@uidaho.edu'" <kreese@uidaho.edu>,
""tapa@idfg.state.id.us'"
< tapa@idfg.state.id.us >,
"'"petechar@isu.edu'" < petechar@isu.edu>
Subject: Corporate Contributions Annual Meeting
Date sent: Thu, 8 Oct 1998 15:46:12 -0600

Kerry, I was wondering who is soliciting contributions from corporations and

other sources for the annual meeting. I know that Idaho Power (now known to

the world as IDACORP) has been contributing to the ICWS in past years and

have money available for nest year's meeting (I believe $250). Is somebody

approaching Boise Cascade and Potlatch and perhaps some of the consulting

firms (CH2MHILL)? Do we have a list o] yotential donors? Is this another
for the Vice-President or do we pull ou the heavy guns (i.e., the

t)
President)? Tevotha,_Hgnlfn

Tony, I believe that the prinfing costs for mdterials for the annual meeting
can at least be partly covered by IDACO
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